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Mauritius’ removal from EU Blacklist proclaimed

It’s official!

Mauritius’ removal from the European Commission’s List of High Risk Third Countries (commonly referred to as the “EU 

Blacklist”) has been proclaimed further to the publication of the amended Delegated Regulation (EU) 2016/1675 

(the “Regulation”) in the Official Journal of the European Union on 21 February 2022.

The Regulation will enter into force on the twentieth day following that of its publication in the Official Journal of the European 

Union i.e. on the 13th March 2022.

You can access the Official Journal of the European Union by clicking: HERE

We previously released a Newsflash on the approval of this delisting on 7 January 2022. In case you have missed it, you can 

access it here

https://eur-lex.europa.eu/legal-content/EN/TXT/?uri=OJ:L:2022:039:TOC
https://intercontinentaltrust.com/wp-content/uploads/2022/01/CO-2022-01-12-Newsflash-Mauritius-removed-from-the-EU-Blacklist.pdf



